
September 8, 2023
Congratulations  of  the  Director  of  the  State  Institution
“Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development”

With deep respect and from the bottom of my heart, let me
congratulate  my  dear  colleagues  and  compatriots  on  the
occasion of the 32nd anniversary of the State independence of
the Republic of Tajikistan.

Thanks to the wise policy of the Founder of Peace and National
Unity  –  the  Leader  of  the  Nation,  the  President  of  the
Republic of Tajikistan, respected Emomali Rahmon, during the
period of independence, we had the opportunity to present
honorably the people of our country to the world.

During these years, the Republic of Tajikistan was able to
take its place in the international arena, and more than 190
countries accepted the independence of Tajikistan.

State independence is a sacred holiday for every nation, the
protection and stability of its foundations is the first task
of every worthy citizen of the country.

We believe in the bright future of our Motherland – dear
Tajikistan – and we invest all our efforts to ensure that
independence remains as alive and durable as one whole tree.

I  once  again  congratulate  you  on  the  anniversary  of  the
independence  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan  and  wish  you
health, happiness and unique success in your daily activities.

Sincerely,

the Director of the Institution Satori D.A.


